
 

 
 

MARKETING MANAGER 
1 JANUARY 2020 OR EARLIER 

 
 
A rare opportunity exists for a Marketing Manager to join the staff of this Anglican School.  
 
St Peter’s is fortunate to offer facilities equaled by few schools. Known for our innovative approach and the 
warmth of our community we seek to appoint staff who live our values, are creative and show initiative. 
 
Applications are invited to those who fulfill the following criteria: 
 
Attributes: 

 Outgoing personality 

 Team player 

 Loves a challenge 

 Attention to detail 

 Capable of working under pressure and juggling many balls at once 

 Strategic thinker 

 A self-starter 

 Flexibility and adaptability 

 The desire to help grow the school 

 Analytical and decision-making skills to choose media 

 Creativity to develop promotional strategies 

 Excellent communication skills 

 Excellent spoken and written ability in English 
 

Competencies 

 A Marketing qualification 

 Experience in managing all social media channels 

 Basic photography  

 Budget management  

 Knowledge of website management 

 Proven track-record of marketing and publicity strategies 

 Coordination of promotional events 
 
Should you be interested in the above vacancy and meet the stipulated requirements, please email your CV 
and cover letter to Ms Duduzile Malinda girlsschooljobs@stpeters.co.za.  Applications for this position close 
on 5 July 2019. St Peter’s Prep reserves the right to make an appointment prior to the closing date of this vacancy 
should a suitable candidate be found.  You are thus encouraged to submit your application timeously.  
 
The appointment of candidates is at St Peter’s sole discretion, taking into account factors such as St Peter’s 
Employment Equity Policy. The successful applicant will need to produce a police clearance certificate.  An 
application will not in itself entitle the applicant to an interview or appointment and failure to meet the minimum 
requirements of the advertised post will result in applicants automatically disqualifying themselves from 
consideration.  Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted.  If you have not heard from St Peter’s within two 
weeks of the closing date, please assume that you have been unsuccessful in your application. 
 



 
 

 Please note that submission of your CV and personal information to St Peter’s Schools will be used 

solely for the purposes of recruitment of the above mentioned vacancy and all internal process 

associated with this application. 

This data could be used for statutory reporting and the submission of your CV confirms your consent to this. St 

Peter’s Schools hereby confirms that we will ensure that your data is protected as per the POPI Act. 

 


